Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Jess Smithers, State Coordinator
July 2012 Report

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 8
· STEM Learning Exchange Grant Meetings(3) – Springfield

· Illinois FFA State Officer Meeting – Springfield

· Illinois FFA Board Meeting – Springfield

· Met with Rod Roberts regarding Annual Report, Champaign

· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
· IAVAT’s ICAE Advisory committee meeting, Springfield
Office and Other Activities

· Items related to the hiring of two FCAE Program Advisors.

· New FCAE Staff Training

· Prep for August FCAE Staff Meeting

· Prep for ICAE Advisory Committee Meeting

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 1002
Comments/Observations


In my first monthly report as the State Coordinator of the FCAE project, I want to say that I am honored to have been selected to serve in this capacity. I look forward to working closely with all individuals involved in agriculture and agriculture education throughout Illinois to advance our mission to improve and expand agricultural education pre-kindergarten through adult.  I firmly believe that the success of any organization is linked directly to the quality of its staff. With that in mind, I could not be more pleased to announce the two new FCAE Program Advisors – Jennifer Waters (District 3) and Kathy Novotney (District 1). 
